

17 April 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I attach a statement made in the Assembly yesterday by the Education Minister regarding arrangements for the awarding by CCEA of GCSE, AS and A2 grades in the summer.

While, given the exceptional circumstances we face, no system can be expected to be perfect, these proposals do provide clarity for pupils, parents and schools.

Mr W E Thompson MSc, MEd, BSc, PGCE, PQH Headmaster



Glenlola Collegiate School Valentine Road Bangor, Co. Down BT20 4TH Tel: 028 9147 5340 Fax: 028 9147 5345 info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk

www.glenlolacollegiate.net